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NOTICE TO CUSTOMERS
(Notice 25 of 2022)

Johannesburg Self Service Centre closure 13 September 2022

Dear Customers

Kindly note that the Johannesburg Self Service Centre will be closed to the public on the
13 September 2022 for maintenance purposes.

Please use the Enquiry system (https://enquiries.cipc.co.za), e-Services and Social
media platform.

Web services: www.cipc.co.za and www.bizportal.gov.za

Call Centre: 086 100 2472

CIPC apologises for any inconvenience caused and trust that you will find this in order.

Yours faithfully,

Jira

Thapelo Mokoena
Acting SM: Self Service Centres
Date:12/09/2022
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